From: Aly Serrano on behalf of Town Council

To: Town Council & Mayor

Cc: Wayne Bergman; Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: 1015 South Ocean Blvd LLC

Date: Friday, November 20, 2020 1:36:24 PM

From: Joyce Vaughn <clojoy@icloud.com>

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 12:43 PM

To: John Lindgren <JLindgren@Termed. TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>

Subject: 1015 South Ocean Blvd LLC

***x**Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity ******

Thank you for the latest notice of a zoning Application.

I can’t say | am delighted to receive yet another notice of disruption in my neighborhood. | already feel like I live in
the middle of a construction site, banging, crashing, noise from every direction, trucks in and out, the beepers of the
equipment on the site, the yelling and loud voices of the construction crew yelling to each other from the roof tops
It's outrageous. | don’t think the Town gives a hoot about anyone lucky enough to live next door.

I guess it's progress. But | don't know how much more | can tolerate. After living happily here since 1981,
Guess | shall have to sell my house and pass on the experience.

Joyce Vaughn
112 Algoma Road
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